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June 11, 2020
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are writing to inform you that, unfortunately at present, we cannot give you more details about what the situation will be in September regarding your child(ren) returning to school.

However, we have been doing some forward thinking and are aware that you may be planning to purchase school uniforms soon.  We have decided, since there “may” be a phased return to school and that we “may” be teaching a blended curriculum, that the children will only need to wear the navy PE uniform for Term 1.  Arrangements for Terms 2 and 3 will be determined later in the year.
We hope this helps!

Yours sincerely,

B. Friel

(Principal)
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